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What have we funded this term?

-Refurbishment of the counselling room
-Photographer for leaving books
-Coach travel for sixth form to UCAS fair
-Transport to airport for Spanish trip
-CAFA are funding a small gift to each student to mark 
the King’s coronation

Upcoming events:

-Quiz night Thursday 30th March                                
-Colour run (provisional date of 20th May)
-Time capsule competitions (date tbc)
-Car boot sale 1st July

Appeal for new members

Could you become a CAFA  
member? At the start of 2016 
CAFA became a registered    

charity and since then we have 
fund raised to buy or subsidise    

resources, equipment and    
    educational trips for students. 
However, we are a very small 

team: just 5 parents and one staff 
member.  So we are appealing for 

anyone interested in the        
possibility of joining the         

committee to get in touch. All 
CAFA members also work full 
time so we are very realistic 

about the amount of time any one 
of us can commit! Please don’t 

worry that if you volunteer to help 
that it will become hugely time 

consuming  - we do what we can 
when we have time to do it.

If you are interested in finding out 
more please email us at 

cafa@castellalun.flintshire.sch.uk 
or get in touch via our social     
media pages to find out more.  

Our next meeting is at school on 
Tuesday 18th April at 6.30pm

   This lottery has been set up specifically to raise money and 
make a difference for our children! We hope to raise funds that can   
support and enrich the education of our children - we aim to provide   

extra resources for the children, improve the school environment as well 
as run extra curricular activities such as music, art and sport.       

Entry costs just £1 per week with a £25000 jackpot.               
Your support is greatly appreciated and we wish you good luck!

Scan the QR code to enter or visit 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/castell-alun-high-school

Castell Alun High School lottery

Match funding

Do you work for an employer where you can 
claim matched funding for events? If so you may 
be able to help us raise more funding for Castell 

Alun. Please get in touch by emailing 
cafa@castellalun.flintshire.sch.uk or via one of 

our social media pages 

Keep an eye on the Castell Alun 
website for a new section all 

about CAFA - coming soon!


